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TO: Members of the Appleton Public Library Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Pat Exarhos, President  

 

DATE: July 12, 2018  

 

RE: Nomination of John Peterson for Vice President to complete the term vacated by Don 

Hietpas  

 

 

With the departure of Don Hietpas from the Library Board of Trustees I hereby nominate the 

following Trustee to complete the remainder of his term as Vice President: 

 

 

John Peterson 

 

This term will end with the new slate of officers that will be voted on in August at the annual 

meeting. 

 

 


